

St. Paul Park Athletic Association Coach's Application Packet



Dear Applicant,

Thank you so much for volunteering to help support the boys and girls of St. Paul Park and surrounding areas with their desire to participate in local sports. It takes a very special person to be willing to dedicate their free time and energy to work with children and we want you to know how much we appreciate your interest.

To coach for the St. Paul Park Athletic Association, we ask that you complete the attached forms. Completion of this packet is required each year.

1. Coach's Application

- a. You will notice that it asks about Concussion Awareness Training. It is a Minnesota State Law that all coaches complete this training every three years.
 - i. There is a link to the training site on our website www.sppaa.com under the "Sports" tab.
 - ii. After completing the course (the course takes about 30 minutes), please print 2 copies of the certificate. Keep 1 copy with your coaching materials and attach the second copy to this application packet.
 - 1. If you have completed the training within the past 3 years, please note that in the application. There is no need to attach a copy of your certificate if SPPAA already has one.
- 2. Coach's Code of Ethics
- 3. Criminal Background Check

Please sign and date all forms and return them to the Director of the sport for which you are applying to coach or any SPPAA Board Member.

Thank you, again, for your interest!

SPPAA Board